
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Koch, Paul <Paul.Koch@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 11/23/2015 11:05:10 AM
Subject: RE: Regulations

Thank you,
Katherine

From: Koch, Paul
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 10:05 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Regulations

Here is a copy of the regulations that you discussed with staff.
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